
 

 

 

Parish Council Meeting 2nd August 2021 

Portfolio Report  

There is currently one new planning application within the parish. 

DC/21/03646 | Householder Application - Erection of single storey rear extension and first 

floor extension | Deverills The Street Drinkstone Suffolk IP30 9SX 

The proposed works will involve a single storey extension to form a new kitchen to the rear 

of the property along with a first floor extension over the study. 

There are no changes to the street scape as the development is to the rear. Materials 

proposed are to match the existing house. Plans show no changes to parking or to any issues 

that would affect the environment such as hedges, trees etc. 

The proposed plans are in proportion to the existing building and the plot as a whole. 

 

SALC training  

I have completed 5 of the six councillor training modules, (unfortunately I was unable to 

attend the sixth session that was booked and paid for) I am happy to reimburse the PC the 

fee of £25 and have re booked as I would like to complete the course. 

I feel that a simplified induction could be written from the six modules which would be 

beneficial to councillors. I am happy to look at doing this over the winter. 

Councillor J Elnaugh 

 

 


